

COMPUTER SOCIETY OF INDIA



(Haridwar Chapter)

Dr. Kishan Kumar Chairman Dr. Mayank Aggrawal Vice-Chairman Mr. Nishant Kumar Hon. Secretary

Date: 17 02 2017

Dear Sir, Greetings of the day

First of all I would like to express my sincere thanks for the invitation in your 4th Computer Science National Conference to be held on 25-03-17 in your reputed SRMS College of Engineering Technology & Research Bareilly. Moreover I accept the invitation for the same and assure you for the best help from my side.

Furthermore With reference to your mail I being the **Chairman of CSI-Haridwar chapter** provide the sponsorship and on behalf of CSI-Haridwar Chapter authorize you to conduct this Conference.

With Thanks & Regards

Dr.Krishan Kumar

[MCA,NET,Ph.D.(CS&IT)]

Chairman, CSI Haridwar Chapter

Department of Computer Science, Faculy of Technology, Gurukul Kangri University, Haridwar, Uttarakhand, India

PIN-249404,

Mob:+91-9319777952

Mail: kumar_krishana@yahoo.com, krishankumar1614@gmail.com